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Madeleine Nelson

From: Tony McCormick <permits@meyersignco.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 7:08 AM
To: Madeleine Nelson
Subject: SVAR24-0001 Cabela's/Bass Pro Shops Sign Variance
Attachments: Variance Revisions 12-10-24.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Madeleine, here are the revisions to the original proposal. Bass Pro Shops has decided to eliminate the Johnny Morris 
Sign-46.7 sq ft, the Cabela’s Channel Letters-86.1 sq ft, and the Tracker Letters-113.9 sq ft. this would leave the original 
Bass Pro Shops Main ID Cabinet-156.8 sq ft, and The Outdoor World Wall Cabinet-198.4 sq ft. 
 
This would give the South Elevation a total of 355.2 sq ft, 6.5 sq ft less than the existing signage on this façade. They are 
also taking the Bass Pro Shops Sign Cabinet on the East Elevation down from 228 sq ft existing signage to 150 sq ft. This 
brings the total signage to 505.2 sq ft. down from the 658 sq ft allowed in the previous variance. 
 
We basically would just be asking now that the South Elevation be allowed 355.2 sq ft as opposed to the 150 allowed for 
this façade, and we would be asking for 10’-4 5/8” Height as opposed to the 4’ Height allowed by code for this sign. We 
would also be asking for an exception for the Outdoor World sign to be 6’-0 1/8 in height as opposed to the 4’ Height 
allowed by code. 
 
We would also be asking that the Bass Pro Shops Cabinet on the East Elevation be allowed a height of 10’ as opposed to 
the 4’ height allowed by code for this sign. The 2 Bass Pro Shops signs on the South and on the East elevations were 
allowed to be 8’ High by the previous variance, so really, we are just asking for a couple feet in height for all 3 proposed 
signs, now staying within the number of signs allowed per elevation. 
 
We would also now be in conformance with the 150 sq ft per façade allowed by code on the East Elevation. 
 
Let me know if this is what you need from us at this time Madeleine. 














